
Luther Seminary, St. Paul January 17,1908 
Hill to Rev. I.F.Aastad, Grand Forks College 

I have helped develop various denominational 
colleges in the Northwest and "at this time I 
have on hand two for which I am working with 
their trustees ... Some years ago I did for 
the Norwegian Lutheran Seminary in St. Paul 
all that I desired to do for that denomination 
and, at present, I do not wish to carry it any 
further. " 
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